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AhẴ. Only a few weeks left until 

SpringẴ a welcome relief from 

our Ẫmore normalẫ Winter: itầs 

been many years since weầve had 

such cold and snowy weather.  As 

I look out into our back yard, I 

see a meter of snow still thriving, 

with drifts beside. 
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Commanderùs CommentaryCommanderùs Commentary  

     If nature follows through, then 

maybe our water levels will rise in 

Georgian Bay because of heavier 

than normal snow falls and reduced evaporation 

due to the high percentage of ice coverage.  Of 

course there are many other in uences, but Iầm 

encouraged.  Letầs hope we donầt have severe 

ooding throughout our region. 

 Of course, if we increase water levels, well 

above chart datum, we will need to re-analyze our 

charts to refresh the Ẫvessel-viewẫ of our local 

terrain.  We may also want to check to ensure we 

are carrying the latest revision date of these 

charts, and bring them up to date.   

Notice to Mariners at  

https://www.notmar.gc.ca/go.php?doc=eng/index 

In 2014, your squadron plans to continue its ẪSafe 

Boating educationẫ mandate and promotion of our 

squadron and programs through our volunteers.  

We hope to sprinkle in a few Ẫfunẫ activities too, 

and continue to promote camaraderie in our 

squadron. 

1. Our Annual Spring VHF course begins on 

April 7, 9 and 11, 2014 at Midland Secondary 

School 

2. In early June, we hold our popular Electronic 

Navigation course for members and non-

members.  Exact times and dates TBA. 

3. We will promote our Squadron activities and 

courses from our usual booth at the Midland 

Shrinersầ Home and Rec. show April 25, 26 

and 27, 2014. 

4. May 10, 2014 we hold our Squadron Annual 

General Meeting, followed by our 

Graduation Celebration Dinner at the 

QuarterDeck Restaurant in Victoria Harbour.  

We look forward to members and course 

graduates celebrating their hard work. 

5. The Georgian-Trent District AGM will be 

held on Saturday May 24, 2014 in Barrie. 

Times and location TBA.  Members are 

encouraged to attend. 

6. The Squadron Rendezvous will be held on the 

weekend of June 20-21, with the main activity 

taking place on Saturday, 21st of June.  We 

hope to see many of our members and guests 

there.  Contact P/C Bob LaVictoire (705) 526-

9585 should you wish to attend and we will 

book a spot for you. 

So, with that, enjoy your Spring, performing your 

boat pre-launch checklist and as Jim McLarty 

says, ẪKeep the DRY SIDE up!ẫ  

   Noel Campbell,  

   Commander 
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Found a damaged buoy?  
Mariners are requested to 

immediately report any 

damage or failure of a 

marine aid to navigation to 

the nearest Canadian Coast 

Guard Marine 

Communications and Tra c 

Services Centre on VHF Ch. 

16 or by phone to: http://

www.ccg-gcc.gc.ca/Home/

ATON/ReportOutages  
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